
TCHE Co-op FAQs 
 
1. ​ Are we an a-la-cart co-op or full service?  

You can register for as many classes as you would like. It is okay 
for students to have gaps in their schedules, as long as they 
remain in designated spaces in between classes. 

 
2.​ Do I need to volunteer?  

We are 100% volunteer run and volunteering is highly encouraged, 
but not required. We incentivize volunteering with discounts and 
priority registration. (Priority registration is for current members 
only.) 
 

3.​ May I drop off my child?  
A parent must remain on campus in either the Parent Room or 
Quiet Study Hall for children under 13 years old. Teens may attend 
without an adult, as long as we have the required form and the 
student is well-behaved.  
 

4. ​ What are the costs associated with registration?  
Each family pays a $65 fee for annual participation in TCHE. 
Supply fees for each class are also due at registration (usually 
$5-25 per class). Monthly class fees (~$5-$25 per class) are due 
the first Friday of each co-op month (8 months total). Monthly fees 
are discounted for volunteers.  
 

5. ​ What is the registration process for new members?  
Let us know you are interested by filling out our (insert new family 
form). We will schedule a tour/interview time for you on either 
March 6th or March 13th, 2026. If we have openings, we will email 



you registration instructions once we finish current member 
registration (on or after March 27th). 
 

6. ​ Can I see the classes being offered?  
Yes, you are welcome to read our class descriptions! Our class 
offerings change each year, based on student needs and teacher 
availability. 

 
7. ​ Who do I contact if I have a question?  

Send an email to TCHEclassregistration@yahoo.com. We do our 
best to respond in a timely manner, but please give us grace 
during registration season. We are all volunteer homeschool 
mommas, too. 

 

https://tchehomeschool.org/class-descriptions
mailto:TCHEclassregistration@yahoo.com

